
 

 
 
 

NEW WORLD CELTS 
Minor Media Release Form 

 

The New World Celts may wish to interview, photograph or videotape your child for promotional and 
educational reasons to utilize in publications, posters, brochures and newsletters; on the New World Celts 
web site or other special New World Celts events. 

 
We request your permission by signing and returning this page to your chapter and/or Executive 
committee of the New World Celts. Thank you for your cooperation. 

 
   I give my permission for my child/children to be interviewed, photographed or 

videotaped for use in New World Celts publications, productions, or for use by the general news 
media for print or broadcast purposes; and for his/her name(s) to be published in New World Celts 
publications and websites, and in news publications and broadcasts. Please write child/children names 
here. 

 
 

 
 
 

 

       I do NOT give my permission for my child/children to be interviewed, photographed 
or videotaped for use in New World Celts publications, productions, or for use by the general 

news media for print or broadcast purposes; and for his/her name(s) to be published in New World 
Celts publications and websites, and in news publications and broadcasts. Please write child/children 
names here. 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
Parent/Guardian signature:   Date:   

 

Parent/Guardian name (please print):  
 

After you have read and signed the permission form, please return it to your home chapter and/or the Executive 
committee of the New World Celts. 

Mail to: New World Celts - Dunedin, PO Box 1632, 
Dunedin, FL 34697 

 
New World Celts, Inc. was formed in 2000 to promote Celtic Culture, fund Celtic organizations, and increase awareness of Celtic history 
in the New World. The NWC chapters hold fundraisers to support local Celtic dance, athletic, musical, and re-enactment groups and the 
NWC website relates histories of Celts here in the New World. Membership is open to everyone interested in Celtic culture. We 
are a Non-political, Non-religious organization. If you are a Family, with children that could participate in NWC functions, 
please fill out a Minor Media permission form, which can be found our website, under memberships. 

 
MONIES RAISED WILL BE DONATED TO CELTIC ORGANIZATIONS 

 
www.newworldceltsinc.org 


